Hi parents,

Hope you all are enjoyed your thanksgiving break! We are so excited to hold our next Ladies in Training Session next Friday, December 2nd. 

Last week we learned about the history behind thanksgiving and the pilgrims who settled in Plymouth. The girls first learned about Puritans and their interactions with the Native Americans. They learned the importance of thanksgiving tradition to our constitution because of documents like the Mayflower Compact. Afterwards, the girls split into teams and were given a specific amount of paper and tape to build the tallest construct they could. It was amazing to see the girl's put their innovative and creative minds to work! Although the competition was close, the girls were all very supportive and showed sportsmanship to the winning team. We ended the day with a mini snack and break. Check out the pictures attached to this email for more details!


For those who have paid the material fee, thank you! If you haven't done so, please bring a $30 check with your daughter to the next session. Thanks!


Have a great day,
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